
 The School and Student Service for Financial Aid (SSS) is a service of NAIS.

Why submit your PFS through SSS Online? 
Submit your Parents’ Financial Statement online through SSS Online (the School and Student 

Service for Financial Aid). You’ll ensure that your information is accurate and it is delivered to 

schools faster — allowing them to make a quicker decision about your eligibility for financial aid. 

Plus, you’ll benefit from: 

4 Password protection, ensuring the confidentiality of your information and allowing  

you to return any time to keep working on your form 

4 An interactive format that is straight-forward and easy to use 

4 Real-time credit-card processing of application fees 

4 On-screen help 

4 Error-checking process, which warns you of potential delay-causing mistakes 

4 An adaptive approach that presents only those questions you need to answer and lets you 

skip the ones you don’t 

4 Easy-to-use worksheets to help you calculate amounts that must be reported,  

reducing errors and omissions 

System Requirements: 
For optimum performance, use a PC with Pentium or higher processor and 128 MB of memory.  Also required: 
Microsoft Windows 95, 98, 2000, NT, XP; Internet Explorer 5.5 or higher OR Netscape Version 6.22 or higher; Java 
script enabling. For viewing some material and worksheets, Adobe Acrobat Reader version 5.0 or higher is required.

Questions?

If you have questions about completing the PFS at SSS Online or about the system and browser requirements  

above, call the SSS Helpline at (866) 387-2601 (toll free). 

Get started today! Go to www.nais.org/financialaid/sss

Applying for Financial Aid at  
Private Schools Just Got Easier. 

Put down the pencil and pick up the mouse! Go to www.nais.org/financialaid/sss   
and submit your Parents’ Financial Statement online.  


